
 

             
  Grand Junction Forestry Advisory Board  

Unofficial Minutes 
     

December 5, 2013 
Parks Operations Building 

2529 High Country Ct, Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 

  

Roll Call   

Board Members Present:  Kamie Long 

     Richard Edwards  

     Charles Thompson  

       

       

  

Parks & Recreation Staff Present: Tom Ziola, Forestry Supervisor 

       

      

      

Discussion: 

Charles Thompson stated that the December 2
nd

 presentation was great and focused on information 

pertinent to the Grand Valley and geared toward tree professionals.  

 

Richard Edwards stated that CEU’s should be offered in the future for Forestry License educational 

classes.   

 

Kamie Long stated that there should be a title for field employees such as Tree Technician A/B/C given 

to licensed individuals and to also give them a license card.  Mrs. Long asked the Forestry Board to 

work on the “Forestry Training Program” document for licenses.  Mrs. Long will update the  mtest to 

add Emerald Ash Borer. 

 

Chuck Thompson asked what happens if tree care providers do not pass the test.  Mr. Ziola stated that 

they would need to take the test over with no charge. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tom Ziola   


